
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 10:50:36 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Why do we need to change the laws to lower political donations and remove id for voting? 
Sounds very suspicious to me!  I thought this government was about transparency!  Please note
my objection to these changes.
 
Regards
 
Sherelle Carman

Kelso Q 4815
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